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NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

Santa Cruz – Monterey – Merced – San Benito - Mariposa 
Managed Medical Care Commission 

FINANCE COMMITTEE 

 

DATE:  March 27, 2024 
 
FROM: Dulcie San Paolo, Finance Administrative Specialist 

Santa Cruz – Monterey – Merced – San Benito - Mariposa Managed Medical Care 
Commission Finance Committee 

 
RE:  Meeting Cancellation: March 27, 2024 
 
 
The Santa Cruz – Monterey – Merced – San Benito – Mariposa Managed Medical Care 
Commission’s Finance Committee meeting scheduled for March 27, 2024, has been 
canceled due to a lack of a quorum. 
 
The next regular meeting of the Santa Cruz-Monterey-Merced-San Benito-Mariposa 
Managed Medical Care Commission’s Finance Committee is scheduled for June 26, 2024 
from 1:30 – 2:45 pm at the Alliance offices in Santa Cruz, Monterey, Merced, San Benito and 
Mariposa Counties. 
 
Please contact Dulcie San Paolo, Finance Administrative Specialist, at (831) 430-1429 if you 
have any questions.     
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